
 

Communications Committee 16 October 2008 
 
CHRE report on Nursing and Midwifery Council 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
At its meeting on 3 July 2008, the Council agreed that the CHRE report on the 
performance of the Nursing and Midwifery Council should be considered at the next 
meeting of all HPC’s committees and that each committee should consider what 
actions it would request the Executive to take  forward as a result of this report. It was 
also agreed that a list of those actions would be brought back to the Council to agree 
how they should be prioritised. 
 
Decision  
 
The Committee is asked to discuss the report and consider whether it has any 
implications for HPC and, if so, agree a list of those actions to be considered by 
Council for prioritisation.  
  
Background information  
 
None 
 
Resource implications  
If there are any recommendations for the Executive in the current financial year 2008-
9 which fall outside of the current work plan, resource implications will need to be 
considered.  
 
Financial implications  
If there are any recommendations for the Executive in the current financial year 2008-
9 which fall outside of the current work plan, financial implications will need to be 
considered.  
 
Appendices  
1. Council paper of 3 July - Analysis of issues identified by the CHRE following 
review of the Nursing and Midwifery Council 
2. CHRE Performance review of Health Regulators  
 
Date of paper  
7 October 2008  
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